
Dear Wood Mountain Chief, Council and Band members.

My name is Eric LeCaine I am currently campaigning for re-election for council on Wood

Mountain Lakota First Nation.

I am 39 years old; I have been a member of Wood Mountain since 1985 the year I was 
born, I

am very proud to be a member of this community and descendant of Sitting Bull.

I am thankful to have the opportunity to run once again in 2024. I was successful in the 
by

election on October 29, 2022, to be elected as Councillor, I am very grateful for our 
community members for supporting me and giving me the opportunity to learn and grow 
as younger generation counsellor, thank you to you all. I hope to receive the same 
support this election from our wonderful community members.

I am certain that I am the proper candidate for Wood Mountain council in 2024. I am a 
member that cares about our community, I have very strong work ethic and knowledge 
that I have demonstrated in the past, I will continue to do so for the well -being and 
growth for our band.

I believe in honesty, having strong morals, following my heart for my people, I want to

ensure the community is safe for generations to come after us, the world is changing 
every

day, we must protect our nation and be wise about choices we make. Our choices today

will impact the future tomorrow and everybody in our community.

If given the opportunity to represent Wood Mountain on council, I will listen to members, 
I

am passionate about representing our community and making sure that I take members

concerns seriously, if once again I could please get our community to support my

leadership in this campaign for 2024.

I appreciate your consideration and welcome the opportunity to represent our Nation.

Respectfully

Eric LeCaine


